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WINNERS

Weekly Attendance 

Friday 28th March 2025 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Beef Burger 

Sweet & 

Sour Pork 

Noodles 

Roast Chicken 

& Yorkshire 

Pudding 

Mac & 

Cheese 

Special 

Easter Menu 

Lentil & Veg 

Burger 

Quorn 

Dippers 

Roast Veg Loaf 

& Yorkshire 

Pudding 

Vegetable 

Korma 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches 

 

Ladybirds 

 

 

Chicks 94.47 Meerkats 96.21 

Butterflies 92.76 Leopards 98 

Ladybirds 98.57 Panthers 96.25 

Dolphins 97.1 Foxes 88.97 

Penguins 97.33 Wolves 94.06 

Kangaroos 95.67 Lions 95.67 

Koalas 97.33 Tigers 91.67 

Giraffes 94.14   

 

           Polish community             

.       exhibition – 5th April 

Get ready to explore Polish 

traditions, food, dress, and 

lifestyle and some of the local 

legends with Polish heritage 

in the Cześć Hull, to my! / Hi 

Hull, it's us! exhibition 

 

  

https://ww

w.facebo

ok.com/sh

are/p/1B

mAhWAy9

t/?mibexti

d=wwXIfr  

 

Opening on Saturday 5 April, 

this exhibition will look at 100 

years of the Polish community 

in Hull! Please follow the link 

below for more information: 

 
Please follow                               

this link for                                                              

more                                   

information: 

Fantastic Attendance! 
Whole school attendance 

this week is:   
  

 

Well Done everyone!  

NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

As next week is the last week of term, 

there will be no after school clubs 

running.  

Please ensure your child is collected 

from school at the usual time of 

3.15pm. 

 

Teacher Training Day 

A reminder to all parents 

and carers that school 

will be closed to all 

students on Monday 31st 

March for a staff training 

day. 

We will reopen on 

Tuesday 1st April for all 

pupils with a whole  .  ..… 

school Eid Party!......... 

 

We will be celebrating the end of 

Ramadan by having an Eid party 

on Tuesday 1st April.  

There will be games, dancing and 

party food. Children are welcome 

to wear their party clothes/non -

uniform.  

Eid Mubarak!  

 

Eid Party 
 

Asda 
Cashpot 

for Schools 
 

 

A big thank you to all of our 

parents and supporters who 

added Adelaide to their ASDA 

account. We really appreciate 

your continued support! 

You have raised £414.13 

Adelaide Primary School 
Walker Street, Hull, HU3 2RA 

£414.13 
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Easter at
Adelaide 2025

Easter at
Adelaide 2025

 

Parents Evening 

Thank you to everyone 

who came along to our 

Prent’s Evening – it was 

wonderful to see so many 

of you there and 

engaging with your child’s 

progress. 

We also loved seeing 

parents enjoy the school 

menu tasting event. We  

 

Missed Parents Evening 

If you were unable to make parents 

evening this week and would like an 

alternative appointment or a phone call 

home from your child's class teacher please 

let the school office know and they will be 

happy to arrange this for you. 

 

hope you 

enjoyed trying 

some of the 

delicious food 

our children 

enjoy at 

lunchtime! 

Special Easter Menu  

Next week on Friday 4th April 2025, we will be 
serving a special Easter Menu at lunchtime for 

the children to enjoy. 
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